
    

 

11th May 2016 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

OPEN AFTERNOON 

 

We would like to invite you to view your child’s work this term. We will be 

holding Open Afternoons on Tuesday and Wednesday next week. Please see 

below for the time allocated for your child’s class. 

 

Please note teachers will not be available to discuss work with you during 

this time but if you have any concerns please call the school to arrange an 

appointment at a later date. 

 

TUESDAY         17TH MAY 2.30 PM 

 

RD   

1W   

2H  

 

WEDNESDAY   18TH MAY 2.30 PM 

 

RM 

1K   

2E   

 

Yours Faithfully 

 

J. Davies 

Headteacher 


